
 
Kayak through the Lights 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of the Annual Concho Christmas Festivities, Team Red, 

White, and Blue will be hosting a paddle down the beautiful 

Concho Riveralong to Concho Christmas Tour of Lights Display.  

Kayakers are invited to decorate their kayaks with Christmas 

Lights, and join us for this unique view of the lights. 

Please join us on December 10th boats will start entering the water at 

5:30 p.m., meet behind the Girl Scouts Bldg, 304 W. Ave A. 

For more information, email allyson.roebuck@teamrwb.org 


